Thomas J. Blum

Vice President (A), Labor Relations

United States Postal Service

475 L'Enfant Plaza, SW

Washington. DC 20260-4100

Dear Tom:

This serves as the National Association of Letter Carriers' official request for a thirty-one day moratorium on time limits for the processing of all grievances at the local, regional and national levels due to the National Association of Letter Carrier's 72nd Biennial Convention. The Convention is being held in Chicago, Illinois from August 8 through August 12, 2022. I request that the moratorium commence on July 30 and conclude on August 29.

Please sign and return this request as acknowledgement of your approval of the moratorium.

Thomas A Blum
Acting Vice President
Labor Relations

United States Postal Service

Brian L. Renfroe
Executive Vice President

National Association of Letter Carriers,

AFL-CIO

Date: 7/13/2022 Date: 7/12/2022